
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sloat Blvd and 21st Ave

Bus bulb at westbound bus 

stop shortens crossing 

distance across Sloat and 

reduces bus delays

Moving eastbound bus zone 

provides space for pedestrian 

bulb to shorten crossing 

distance across Sloat

    

Sloat Blvd and 26th Ave

Moving bus zones provides space 

for pedestrian bulbs to shorten 

crossing distance across Sloat

 

Sloat Blvd and El Mirasol Pl

OR

Moving eastbound bus zone provides 

space for pedestrian bulb to shorten 

crossing distance across Sloat

Wrap-around pedestrian bulb  

shortens crossing distance 

across both Sloat and El Mirasol

Possible traffic signal would 

provide flexibility for Muni 

Line 57 routing

    

Sloat Blvd and Everglade Dr

• New HAWK Beacon (Caltrans project)

• Pedestrian improvements currently under 

construction by San Francisco Public Works  

              Questionnaire Due February 12, 2016

Sloat Blvd and 36th Ave

Bulbs on Sloat infeasible due 

to utility conflicts. Bus bulb 

shortens crossing distance of 

36th and reduces bus delays.

         

 

Meeting Date: 

Time: 

Location: 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Tuesday, February 9, 2016  

6:30 pm – 8:00 pm 

Lowell High School - Small Music Room 

1101 Eucalyptus Dr. 

Grace Moore 

415.558.5282 or at grace.moore@sfdpw.org 

It has come to our 
attention that many of 
neighborhood 
residents did not 
receive notice of our 
first community 
meeting, held 
Wednesday,  
January 13, 2016. 
 
Our goal is to keep 
neighbors informed. 
To that end, we have 
scheduled a second 
meeting with the 
residents along the 
project limits. 
Homeowner 
associations and other 
community leaders are 
also welcome.  

Community Meeting – Tuesday, February 9, 2016 from 6:30pm – 8:00pm 
Please join San Francisco Public Works, the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency and California 
Transportation Department (Caltrans) for a community meeting to review concepts for the proposed safety 
enhancements on Sloat Boulevard between 19th Avenue and Skyline Boulevard. (See below.)  This meeting will 
provide an opportunity to give input on project concepts, including streetscape amenities and Muni Forward bus 
bulbouts.  Updated information regarding the implementation timeline also will be provided. 

The California Transportation Department’s (CALTRANS) 
Sloat Boulevard Project 

19th Avenue to Skyline Boulevard 
COMMUNITY MEETING NOTIFICATION 

onesanfrancisco.org 


